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South Beach / Rincon / Mission Bay 
Neighborhood Association Meeting 

Monday January 13, 2020 

MINUTES  6:00PM–7:00 PM 
  

SOUTH BEACH HARBOR COMMUNITY 
ROOM (BTWN PIER 40 + ORACLE PARK)  

ATTENDEES 25 neighbors, 3 Officers and 2 Directors, 1 presenter 

NEXT MEETING: FEBRUARY 10TH  

TOPIC A CONVERSATION WITH DISTRICT 6 SUPERVISOR MATT HANEY 

 

WELCOME by NA President Alice Rogers 

 

A CONVERSATION WITH DISTRICT 6 SUPERVISOR MATT HANEY 

Supervisor Haney returned for his annual visit with our residents.  He began with a recap 

of some of the issues he and his team have been addressing in our district: 

 

• Opening of the Warriors Arena with minimal community impacts 

• Getting the Mission Bay Dog Park opened, as well as new streets accepted by the 

City 

• Opening of the Embarcadero Safe Navigation Center with defined safety and 

outreach zones, enhanced policing with two foot-beat officers, metrics for 

evaluating community impacts over time. 50 clients taken in thus far 

• A 10-point Clean Downtown Program (our area included) which features 100 Big 

Belly trash containers (mostly in the 8 CBD areas in D6 due to their maintenance 

capabilities) and power-washing at key sites 

• Working with Recology on dumpsters and upgrading trash receptacles 

• Pedestrian Safety – adding more PCO’s to help manage the busier intersections 

• Mental Health SF, co-authored with Supervisor Ronen, focusing on mental health 

issues and the drug use crisis / open-air drug dealing 

• More effective support for unsheltered people – legislation pending to have 

Navigation Centers built in every SF district 

• Rincon Hill Dog Park clean-up and security 

• Mission Bay School—pushing to keep the new school board members focused on 

getting the school open (the opening has been delayed by 2 years – now 2025) 

• Central Subway (opening is now scheduled for Summer 2021) – interested in 

improving transparency 

 

Followed by Q&A. 

 

 

 

NEXT MEETING February 10th.   Discussion on the Congestion Pricing Study 

currently under review by the SF County Transportation Authority.  

 


